
MEMORANDUM No. M17-056 
 
 
TO:  Building & Grounds Committee 
FROM: Dean R. Bostrom, Executive Director 
  John Giacalone, Director Park Services/Dev & Risk Mgmt 
  Brad Hansen, Mechanic Supervisor 
SUBJECT: Maintenance Facility supply and install new fuel pumps 
DATE:  April 25, 2017 
 

 
Background 
 
The 2017 capital budget allows $28,000.00 for the replacement of the parks 
maintenance fuel pumps. The project calls for removing the existing fuel pumps,  
supplying and installing new stainless steel fuel pumps which will last longer and 
prevent them from rusting out. Parks staff has researched and found a national 
contract with National Joint Powers Alliance (NJPA).  
 
Implications 
 
Bid packets were prepared and released with a bid opening date of April 19, 
2017 at 9:00 a.m. at the Triphahn Center.  The bid results are as follows: 
 

Bidder Bid Amount 

Accurate Tank Technologies $20,465.00 

Crowne Industries, LTD. $21,950.00 

Stenstrom $22,600.00 

 
Accurate Tank Technologies of North Aurora, IL is the apparent low bidder in the 
amount of $20,465.00.  
 
Recommendation 
Staff recommends awarding a contract for the parks maintenance facility fuel 
pump replacement to Accurate Tank Technologies in the amount of $20,465.00. 


